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This is the first of four digital-only issues of Canadian Mennonite in 2019. Click on 
each story to read it on the website. There is no pdf of this issue. We appreciate 
your interest in our digital content and welcome your comments.

What we say online

What does it mean to comment well on 
the internet? What does effectively 
communicating one’s thoughts on a 
web article or social media post look 
like?

Walk for Common Ground puts 
faith into action

Friends and family huddled in light 
afternoon rain on June 14, waiting for 
about 30 participants in the Walk for 
Common Ground to arrive in Calgary.

MCC celebrates World Refugee day

Mennonite Central Committee (MCC) 
B.C., along with other local 
organizations, celebrated World 
Refugee Day at Mill Lake Park in 
Abbotsford on June 22.

Reduce, reuse, SheCycle

For many women around the world, 
accessing pads, tampons or menstrual 
cups isn’t as easy as making a trip to a 
drug store, nor is it affordable. 

7 digital tools for discipleship

With mobile phones, tablets and 
desktop computers within easy reach, 
Christians have many ways in which to 
learn, ponder their beliefs and 
strengthen their faith.

Dragons in the Bible?

Twenty-five youth and sponsors 
gathered at Camp Elim, on Lac Pelletier, 
south of Swift Current, Sask., for 
Saskatchewan Mennonite Youth 
Organization’s youth retreat.

From darkness to light

No matter how many times you visit 
India, the overcrowded cities, hazy air 
and animal-people-vehicle-jammed 
streets of this country with more than 
1.3 billion people are an assault to your 
physical senses...

Arnaud Mennonite Church  
celebrates 75 years

While many churches in rural Canada 
face closure, Arnaud Mennonite 
Church recently celebrated its 75th 
anniversary.



Deepening our walk by  
worshipping together

The people of Mennonite Church 
Saskatchewan love being together. In 
particular, they enjoy singing and 
worshiping with one another.

Quilt auction goes digital

Over the last 53 years, the New 
Hamburg Mennonite Relief Sale has 
raised more than $12 million for relief, 
development and peacemaking efforts 
around the world by MCC.

Walking with youth towards  
a fearless future

It is difficult to know what the future 
holds for youth ministry within 
Mennonite churches in Canada. 
Change is happening fast for some 
churches...

Finding hope in the midst of the 
climate crisis

Climate change is doing more than 
triggering environmental disasters. It’s 
also triggering mental health crises and 
a sense of impending doom for some 
people.

Recent Issues

If you missed any past issues, here are direct links to complete copies of the last 
five issues before this one.  You can download older back issues from the Past 
Issues section of our website. 

•	 June 24, 2019 (Volume 23, No. 13): Four decades of welcome / Walking and 
talking along the trail / ‘My place is right here’ 

•	 June 10, 2019 (Volume 23, No. 12): The gifts of grey hair / Layers of 
faithfulness / Focus on Seniors

•	 May 27, 2019 (Volume 23, No. 11): Who is my neighbour? / Walking 
alongside people with addictions / Opioid crisis: A view from inside

•	 May 13, 2019 (Volume 23, No. 10): When it’s hard to go to church / The 
gift of ecumenism / Breaking through the screen

•	 April 29, 2019 (Volume 23, No. 9): What ‘confessing your sins to one 
another’ isn’t / Sharing muffins and friendship / Seeking to fulfill God’s 
mission in the world
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